
5 July 1990 
	

Gerald D. Turner 
PSC 1 Box 8695 
APO NY 09633 

Dear User Group, 

I would personally like to invite you to our 5th 
International TI Users Meeting, sponsored this year by the Ti Workshop 
Wiesbaden. Last years meeting in Nijmegen, Netherlands had over 400 

people in attendance. This year we expect over 500. We have already 
received reservations from groups in England, France, Italy, Belgium, 
Austria, and several other countries. It will be held in 
Wiesbaden-Erbenheim, which is about 15 miles from Frankfort Airport 
(and Rhein-Main AFB) on 29 Sept 1990. There is a train that stops at 
- he Frankfort airport and takes you to Wiesbaden, The train costs 
irut 4 dollars. I can also meet you at the airport and transport you 
,-i-=ver you wish to stay. 

I'd like to also mention that our NEW Disk Controller is 
ready and will be available at the fair. It will handle 4 disk drives 
and format up to DSDD (Quad is forthcomming). The cost is 350 DM 
($212.00 g 1.65 DM to $1.00 exchange rate). Our SuperModule II, which 
is a Gram Simulator that fits into a standard TI cartridge, allows you 
to dump and run all TI and third-party cartridges from either disk or 
cassette, will also be available. It also has SK ram space to use as a 
supercart. It sells for around $110.00. There will be alot of other 
new hardware and software from the European community at the fair. 

Would you please pass this information around so we can have 
ra greater distribution about our fair. Hope to see you here on 
,I-Suptember 

Sincerely, 

nee Turn2r 

PS: I forgot to mention that there is no cost for table space and the 
entry fee for visitors (without tables) will be about 53.00 at the 
duor. 
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